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Deana Haworth Joins OneZone Chamber Board of Directors 
 

OneZone Chamber is proud to announce the appointment of Deana Haworth to its 2025 Board of Directors. "I 

am honored to join the OneZone Chamber Board of Directors, an impactful, proven organization." Noted 

Deana Haworth, CEO of Hirons. "A strong business climate in Hamilton County strengthens the entire central 

Indiana region, and I am proud to be a part of that critical work. I look forward to working alongside the 

talented and dedicated OneZone team and members."  

"I am thrilled to welcome Deana Haworth to our Board of Directors," said Jack Russell, President & CEO of 

OneZone Chamber. "Deana's incredible impact on our county, region, and state is evident through her 

leadership, innovation, and dedication to building stronger communities. Her expertise and vision will be 

instrumental in driving Hamilton County forward as the premier place to live, work, and do business. We are 

excited for the value she will bring to our board and our mission."  

The OneZone Chamber Board of Directors comprises influential business and community leaders who provide 

strategic guidance and champion initiatives that support workforce development, innovation, and regional 

prosperity. For additional details about OneZone Chamber and its Board of Directors, visit 

onezonechamber.com or call 317.436.4653.  

  

About OneZone Chamber  

OneZone Chamber is the go-to business organization in Hamilton County, providing advocacy, resources, and 

connections to drive regional prosperity. Focusing on fostering relationships between businesses, local 

government, and the broader community, OneZone Chamber is committed to shaping a vibrant and thriving 

economic landscape. 
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